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Present Cllr, Hovenden,Chair, Cllr Searle, Cllr Wendholt 

A Stacey, Clerk, and 1 member of the community  
Apologies from Cllr Ratnasingham  & Cllr Lyon 

 
Acceptance of the minutes from the meeting of the F &GP meeting on 4th December  2014 as a 
true record.  

 
Proposal Cllr Searle Seconded Cllr Hovenden 
All Cllrs in favour.  
 
Matters arising – work has not taken place on the trees. 
 

Neighbourhood Working Party 
The working party have created a document to be circulated to the village regarding the local 
plan.  
Cllr Hovenden and Cllr Searle have completed the interim grant form, and will we hear within 10 
days if we have been successful.  
Cllr Wendholt proposed the document created be sent out to the village, Cllr Searle seconded.  
All in favour.  There is some information which needs to be added – Cllr Hovenden proposed 
that this be added and it is distributed to all villagers/households and collected – Cllr Searle 
seconded.   
 
Finance working party – the precept has been amended to be divisible by 9. From £13,979  to 
£13,948.  
 
Meeting Closed at 7.28pm. 


